The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by
Supervisor Lori Raub on May 1st, 2025 at 7:00 pm. Supervisors Present: Lori Raub, Darin DeRose
& Stephen Roe. Secretary/Treasurer present: Alicia Tompkins.

Public present: Jelissa Broadbelt, Craig Williams, Clem Naylor, K. Janus, Sue Lewis, Dave
Evanoski, Ben Curley, Zeb Raub, Dennis Magargal, Rachel Magargal, Ed Caswell, Mindy Caswell,
Kevin Noonan, Mark Smith, William K., Lisa McVaughn, Bill McVaughn, Molly McVaughn, Nancy
Brand, Bradley Brand, Colvin Grick, Rosalie H., Clifford Reed, Dorothy DePue, Marjorie Michels,
Casey Rose, Rebecca Rose, Mary R., Stacey Kalechitz, Lennie Kalechitz, Keith S., Bob Thatcher,
Charlotte Collins, John K., Mary L., Kevin Walsh, Marianne Rounds, Jay C. Dennison, Cassie
Becker, Maria Mathis, Bill Bayne, Gail Henry, Keith Martin, Thomasina Martin, Tony Silber, Diane
Silver, Ted Cady, Preston Sprout, Philip Callendar, David C., Melody Cunningham, D.
Cunningham, Dennis, Nancy Porter, Sarah Brant,

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Alicia Tompkins read a statement from the board of supervisors regarding the
Snake Creek Vol. Fire Co (attached).

Members of the public voiced their concerns regarding fire protection coverage. Members that
served SCVF spoke of why they chose to not sign the fire protection agreement with the
township. Members of the community asked the Board of Supervisors various questions about
decertifying the fire company and the follow-up. The supervisors explained that it’s with the
Attorney General at this point.

Mari Rounds inquired about the status of the Capital Project Funds Grant. The supervisors
informed the public that we will be advertising the bid this month.

Retirement Plan — Bid Opening: Darin DeRose made a motion to award the bid to PSATS,
Stephen Roe seconded. Motion carried.

Minutes: Stephen Roe made a motion to approve the April monthly meeting minutes as
presented. Lori Raub seconded. Motion carried.

Road Report: Darin reports that the road crew worked on several roads and picked up debris
from storms.

Treasurer’s Report: Lori made a motion to accept the April 2025 Treasurer’s Report as presented
and have the secretary pay all necessary bills for the township, Steve seconds and Darin said
yes.

Scheduled Public Input: None.

Old Business: None.



New Business: none

Meetings: The next regular Planning Commission Meeting is Monday, May 12th, 2025 at 7pm.
The monthly township meeting will take place on Thursday, June 5th at 7pm.

Correspondence: Resignation letter from Secretary/Treasurer Laura Pert.
Check Signing: none

Adjournment: Stephen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:47 pm, Lori seconds and
Darin said yes.



